

Foreign Trade Zone No. 41

August 14, 2020

Ref: Milwaukee Bulk Terminal Bagging

To The Honorable The Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

Port Milwaukee is requesting approval for a Second Amendment to and Extension of a Lease Agreement with Milwaukee Bulk Terminals (e.g. MBT or Kinder Morgan) related to 8.61 acres on the Port's South Harbor Tract, including Terminal 4.

The Second Amendment to and Extension of Lease Agreement was unanimously approved by the Board of Harbor Commissioners at its meeting on June 6, 2020. It is therefore, placed before your Honorable Body for its ratification of the Board's action.

We respectfully request that your Honorable Body approve this agreement and authorize its execution by adopting the attached resolution.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Tindall-Schlicht

Director

Port Milwaukee

